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A special work session of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on 
Monday, July 16, 2018, at 6:15 p.m., in the office of the Board of Education 
at 1703 S. Main, Palmyra, MO. 
 
The board heard financing options for a no-tax increase bond issue from 
representatives of LJ Hart and Company. 
 
The board reviewed facilities needs and feedback from the District Facilities 
Committee. 
 
CTS Group representatives presented an overview of potential facility 
improvements. 


